
Learning for life!

INSET DAYS

Monday 21st July 2025
Tuesday 22nd July 2025

Summer Term 2025 
Starts: 22.04.25 - Ends 18.07.25 

Half term: 23.05.25-30.05.25

Key Dates

Date - 26.06.25

01903 854970
office@theglobeprimary.co.uk 

Don’t forget to report any absences on Studybugs.

Upcoming events
30.06.25 - Year 6's trip to Tangmere
03.07+04.07.25 - Y4's Big camp out

04.07.25 - Y3's Egyptian day

10.07+11.07.25 - Y6 Performance to parents

14.07+15.07.25 - Transition days

18.07.25 - Last day of term

Attendance Heroes Sports day

More to come
Although the summer holidays are approaching, there is
still plenty of excitement ahead at school! Next week,
Year 4 are holding their much-anticipated camp out—a
true highlight of the school calendar. Over two
adventurous days, the children will have the chance to
learn a variety of bushcraft skills, enjoy outdoor
challenges, and experience the magic of camping under
the stars. Meanwhile, Year 3 are eagerly preparing for
their Egyptian Experience Day. There's already a buzz
of curiosity in the air, and the word mummification has
certainly been mentioned more than once! Up in Year 6,
rehearsals for the end-of-year play are well underway.
With songs being sung around every corner, it's shaping
up to be a fantastic performance that we’re all excited
to see. With so many enriching and memorable moments
still to come, the energy around school is as strong as
ever!

Our KS1 winners this week Our KS2 winners this week 
Shoreham Fiji

96.67%98.33%

What a fantastic two mornings we had celebrating Sports Day!
The sun was shining, spirits were high, and the enthusiasm from
everyone involved made it a truly memorable event. From the
very youngest in Reception to our oldest pupils in Year 6, every
single child gave their all and demonstrated incredible
determination, teamwork, and resilience throughout.
Whether they were taking part in running races, relays,
hurdles, skipping challenges or other events, the children
impressed us with their energy, positive attitude, and
sportsmanship. It was wonderful to see them encouraging one
another, pushing themselves to do their best, and enjoying the
fun of friendly competition. For many, it was also a chance to
try something new and show just how much they've grown in
confidence and skill.
We were particularly proud of the way everyone supported
their teammates and cheered each other on, it really
highlighted the strong sense of community we have at our
school. The buzz of excitement and pride was infectious, and it
reminded us all how important these shared experiences are.
A heartfelt thank you goes to our amazing staff team for
organising such smooth and enjoyable events, and of course to
our fantastic parents and carers. Your encouragement,
clapping, and cheers from the sidelines brought a wonderful
atmosphere to the field and meant so much to the children.
Your presence helped make the day extra special.
Well done to all of our pupils, you were brilliant and should be
incredibly proud of yourselves! We’re already looking forward
to next year. - Mrs Salvage


